
 
 

Bay Wind Regatta Check-in Information 
  
Welcome to SMSC! We hope you enjoy your time training and sailing in St. Margaret’s Bay. 
Here are a few notes and reminders before you arrive on-site with your sailors:  

• The Notice of Race (NOR) on the regatta website contains registration deadlines 
and check-in times. 

• Coaches must be registered for the regatta before they arrive on site to train. 
• Please email learntosail@smsc.ca to advise us of your planned arrival time and 

training plans.  
• Check in with Johnny Vickery, Head Instructor at SMSC, when your team arrives (M-

F 8:45 – 4:45). If you are arriving outside of these hours, please check in the next 
day.  

• Coach boats go on the right side of the T-dock and on the outside of the extension.  
• Trailers must be removed from the site immediately after they are unloaded and 

delivered to Shining Waters Marina & Boatyard (148 Nautical Way) for storage during 
the regatta. Signage at the boatyard will indicate where trailers are to go. 

• Parking for coaches and parents is along the road, not on the club grounds. Please 
respect the parking signage and ensure that you are not blocking driveways or 
access in any way.  

• For teams training on the site, please remind parents that they are dropping off to 
your club’s coaches on-site, not SMSC Learn to Sail staff.  

• Portable toilets in front of the main clubhouse are for the use of sailors and coaches 
while on-site.  

• There will be more boats participating this year, so we ask teams to park their boats 
and equipment in the designated spaces and as compactly as possible.  

• We ask that teams pack out what they pack in. There will be garbage cans around 
the site.  

• The driveway along the waterfront and waterfront parking area is for 
SMSC members’ access to the marina. Please ensure that boats, dollies and 
equipment are always kept clear of the roadway.  

• For teams training on-site in advance of the regatta, please ensure that dollies are 
neatly stacked at the shore, so they don’t wash away with the tide or interfere with 
launching or beaching of other boats.  

• SMSC Learn to Sail has a canteen for purchase of snack items, but there is no 
restaurant or food service on-site during training days.  

Thank you for supporting the Bay Wind Regatta. Thank you for your help keeping St, 
Margaret’s Bay clean and a beautiful place for all to enjoy!  

mailto:learntosail@smsc.ca

